25 Sep 73

B.C. HONEY PRODUCERS ASSOCIATION VANCOUVER IS AND DIVISION

The first meeting of the 1973/74 Season of the above Division will be held on September 25th, 1973, at 8 p.m. in the View Royal Community Hall.

This meeting will be the Annual General Meeting of the Division when Reports of Retiring Officers and the various Committees will be presented. Election of Officers for the coming season will also take place.

On the recommendation of the Central Executive Committee of the B.C.H.P. Association, and in view of the fact that Divisions exist in Cowichan and Nanaimo, our own Division's name would appear to be inappropriate. The following alternate names - Victoria Division or Victoria and District Division - have been suggested, but members will be afforded the opportunity, at this meeting, of voicing their opinion.

Following the election of officers, there will be a panel discussion on the Fall Management of hives.

Would members please note that dues, \$5 single and \$7 family, for the 1973/74 season, are now due and it would be appreciated of all members would make a special effort to pay their dues at this meeting, This would materially help the financing of the Division. Future copies of the bulletin can be sent only to paid-up members.

Please make a special effort to attend this meeting and get the season off to a good start.

Lee seeing you,

Yours sincerely,

Hugh Ross, Secretary.

1443 Jamaica Road, Victoria.
477-4479

13th September 1973.

hoard from Mr. Scholes please return same.

his phone is 471.3563